Public Notice
Town of Lee, NH
Lee Zoning Board of Adjustment


The Town of Lee, New Hampshire Zoning Board of Adjustment will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, December 18, 2013 beginning at 7:00 PM in the first floor meeting room of the Lee Public Safety Complex located at 20 George Bennett Road on the following application. 

An application from Tobin Farwell, Farwell Engineering, agent for Dan Gabriel of Dan Gabriel, Inc.  The property is owned by Robert & Barbara Callioras, Calef Highway, Lee NH. Property is known as Lee Tax Map #04-07-0600.  The applicant requests the following: 

-A variance of the 2013 Lee Zoning Ordinance, Article VI, Section C-3, setbacks. To allow for a non- vegetated front set back no closer than 10’+- (ten feet) to the nearest structure, leach field, where a 125’ (one hundred twenty five feet) vegetated buffer is required. As shown on submitted plans from Farwell Engineering Services, LLC dated December 2013. 
 
-A variance of the 2013 Lee Zoning Ordinance, Article VI, Section C-3, setbacks to allow side & rear setback(s) no closer than 17’ (seventeen feet) +- at the closest point,  curbing, where 50’ (fifty feet) is required.  The structure is pavement. As shown on submitted plans from Farwell Engineering Services, LLC dated December 2013. 


	


**Please note: The Lee Zoning Board may or may not hear these request in the order listed above. 


You are invited to appear in person or by representation of agent or counsel and state reasons why this application should or should not be approved. Application information is on file with the Office of Planning & Zoning. 


POSTED AT THE LEE TOWN HALL, AND OFFICE OF PLANNING AND ZONING ON DECEMBER 6, 2013 AT 11:30AM.

ADVERTISED IN THE FOSTERS DAILY DEMOCRAT. 
